
ENFIELD BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CURRICULUM COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

DECEMBER 8, 2014 

 

The December 8, 2014 Curriculum Committee meeting was called to order by Tim Neville, Chair at 5:02 

PM. 

Present:  Tim Neville, Ray Peabody, Stacy Thurston and Anne McKernan 

Absent: None 

Guests:  Steve Sargalski, Marilyn Cressotti 

Audiences: None 

 

 

New Business:   

 

Program of Studies Addendum – Marilyn Cressotti, Steve Sargalski 

 

Mr. Sargalski and Mrs. Cressotti reviewed the changes to the high school program of studies including all 

course changes, level changes, name changes as well as sections under Guidance and Counseling.  

Committee members asked various questions about the addendum changes.  It was noted that the updates 

were sent out in the most recent Board packet and the Board is expected to vote on the measures on 

Tuesday, December 9
th
. 

 

Curriculum Revisions – Summer 2015  

 

Ms. McKernan reviewed the preliminary projects for summer curriculum writing which will focus on 

Science, Social Studies, Computer Science and Creative Writing.  Board members supported the 

preliminary areas of focus for the summer curriculum writing. 

 

 

Old Business: 

 

Continue the Discussion regarding New Curriculum Items 

 

The previous discussion provided information on the direction of the academic office major projects.  

Committee members agreed that this topic was discussed under proposed Summer Curriculum Writing 

Projects – 2015. 

 

 

Items from the Table – None 

 

 

Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Anne McKernan 

Chief Academic Officer 

 


